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Franklin County Municipal Court Clerk’s Office 
Offers Online E-Filing Option for Criminal and Traffic Cases 

 
 
The Franklin County Municipal Court Clerk’s Office is currently offering attorneys the option to 
electronically file documents on existing Criminal and Traffic cases.  Over 160 attorneys have already 
registered and are actively using the online E-Filing Portal, which went live on August 3rd.  The 
general public may register to file documents, which may be reviewed and processed accordingly. If 
the filing is not accepted, the filer will be notified. “This portal saves time and increases safety by 
reducing face-to-face interaction between filers and the Clerk’s Office staff, said Clerk Lori M. Tyack.” 
 
Registration requires a valid email address and for attorneys, their Ohio Supreme Court Registration 
Number. Documents such as Subsequent Filings, Notice of Appearance, Demand for Court, Demand 
to Jury, and Forty (40) other types of documents may be filed 24/7.  Please note that documents filed 
after 4:00 p.m. will be processed the next regular business day. 
 
“We want to make document filing more convenient and safe for our customers,” said Clerk Lori M. Tyack.  
Access to the Electronic Filing Portal may be found at: 
https://eservices.fcmcclerk.com/eservices/home.page 
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